
 
                                    

       
 
Dear Parents/Business Leaders, 
 
  This year, First Presbyterian Preschool is excited to start a “Preschool Partners” 
program. This program will aid our teachers in reinforcing biblical and educational 
experiences at school.  Our teachers are always working so diligently to teach their 
students about God as well as helping them to learn letters, sounds, numbers and so 
much more!  They provide them with wonderful experiences in movement, music and 
art using different materials and mediums.  For some of these experiences, 
teachers spend their own money to buy many of the supplies they  
use.  It is our hope that through individual donations from you, we can assist the 
teachers in their efforts to purchase items they need to teach and to provide 
appreciation to staff.  100% of your donation will go directly to the preschool to 
purchase books, biblical activities, games, craft materials, celebration items for 
teachers, special events and educational supplements that will be used for students, 
teachers and classrooms.    
  
What a wonderful way to give to this crucial and dearly loved mission of First 

Presbyterian Church.  Our students and staff THANK YOU for your kind heart and 
generous donation.  We’ll be sure to include your name or business on a “thank you 
banner” at the preschool and on our website. 
  

You make a huge difference by being a Preschool Partner! 
 

Thank you! 
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  Your sponsorship will help us to pay for: 
 
  T-Shirts for every student 
  Animal Shows 
  Educational Games and Biblical Materials 
  Happies for Students and Teachers on Birthday Days as well as Special Occasions 
  Art Supplies 
  Many other materials and events 
 

 
Yes!  I would love to be a Preschool Partner! 

Circle one:  $50     $100     $200   $300    Other $______ 
OR I’LL SPONSOR T-SHIRTS FOR STUDENTS 

 
 BUSINESS NAME: _______________________________________________ 
 
  Business Address: _________________________________________________   
  Business Phone: _______________________Email: _______________________ 
 

OR 
 

 PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME:  _________________________________   

      Address: __________________________________________     
      City/State/Zip______________________________________  
     Phone: _____________________ Email: ______________________________ 
 
                         
  
Please place this form along with your donation in an envelope and send with your 
child or mail to the address below.   
 

 First Presbyterian Preschool           OR           contact Jennifer Graves at 
Attn: Jennifer Graves                               email: jennifer@cartersvillepres.org 

 183 West Main Street                              cell: 706-766-1438 
Cartersville, Ga 30120                    


